
February 5, 2021 

Subject:  STL 647321 Removal 

Location:  Reading and Benton 

Fort Bend Service Area   

Dear Street Light Requestor, 

Per your request, CenterPoint Energy has prepared an estimate of cost to remove STL 647321. It is our 

understanding this request is being made due to construction by your company.  

The total cost for this request is $255.00, which is not subject to refund.  This estimate is valid for 180 

days from date of creation.    

Your signature or designee’s signature below will be our acknowledgment of your company’s 

acceptance to the above mentioned terms and associated charges.  Also, a check for the noted amount 

made payable to CenterPoint Energy, will be our authority to proceed with the necessary work.  The 

work will be completed approximately 30 business days after payment is received; weather permitting.  

Please send the check and the original signed copy of this agreement to:  

CenterPoint Energy  

Attn: David Miranda 

4700 S. Shaver, Bldg. I Rm 313 

Houston, TX 77034  

If you have any questions, please contact me at (713)-945-3253. 

Sincerely, 

       David Miranda  

 Associate Service Consultant  

Street Lighting Operations  

Distribution Project Management 

Approved and accepted this ___________ day of ___________, 2021.  

Signature ___________________________________________________________  

Printed Title ___________________________________________________________  

Printed Name ___________________________________________________________  

Mailing Address___________________________________________________________  

WO# 96821090 

1 

7 April

KP George

301 Jackson Street, Richmond Texas 77469

28N

04/08/2021 Original (e) sent to Britten Harris, Engineering dept.
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